## June 12, 2012

There was a meeting of the Wareham School Committee on Tuesday, June 12, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at the MultiService Center. Members present were Geoff Swett, Rhonda Veugen, Michael Flaherty, Cliff Sylvia and Ken Fontes as well as Superintendent, Dr. Rabinovitch.

The meeting was posted for the purpose of attending the Board of Selectmen's meeting to make a presentation to the Board to have a special election on school ballot questions.

Chair Swett gave an opening statement and he and Superintendent Rabinovitch answered the Selectmen's questions.

The Board of Selectmen voted to place four questions on the ballot for an election to be held on July 25, 2012.

Respectfully submitted:

List of documents:

PowerPoint Board of Selectmen's Presentation June 12, 2012 Memorandum from Chairman Holmes dated June 14, 2012 – Ballot Questions

